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Subject: THURSTON NATURE CENTER

-----Original Message----- 
From: Nancy Melzer <nmelzer@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Saturday, June 7, 2025 10:33 PM 
To: BenneƩ, Michelle <MBenneƩ@a2gov.org>; Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; 
Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; NAP Natural Area PreservaƟon 
<NAP@a2gov.org> 
Subject: THURSTON NATURE CENTER 

I am wriƟng to encourage the Ann Arbor Planning CommiƩees and City Council to take this opportunity to protect the 
Thurston Nature Center by refusing to allow paving over the south Prairie. 

The South Prairie is an essenƟal part of the Nature Center’s ecosystem. Destroying it for a road would cause irreversible 
harm to naƟve biodiversity and decades of community stewardship. 

Please support and preserve the Thurston Nature Area. 

Nancy Melzer 


